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RFP Addendum # 1 

 
Request for Proposals for 

Youth Development Services at SHA Communities 

(Solicitation # 5332) 
 
 
 
Date of Addendum # 1:  March 9, 2020 
 
 
The Request for Proposals (RFP) for the above named project is amended 
as noted in this Addendum.  This Addendum consists of 1 page. 
 
This Addendum is a notification that the Pre-Submittal Meeting for the 
“Youth Development Services at SHA Communities” Request for 
Proposals (RFP) Solicitation No. 5332 that was scheduled for 2:00 
p.m. on Wednesday, March 11, 2020 is hereby cancelled.  This is in 
response to the guidance from CDC and the Seattle-King County Health 
Department in response to the COVID-19. 
 
Any questions you may have or were planning on asking at the Pre-
Submittal Meeting should be e-mailed to don.tucker@seattlehousing.org by 
the deadline for questions which is 2:00 p.m. on Friday, March 13, 2020.  
Those questions and SHA’s responses to them will be included in another 
Addendum and posted on SHA’s website by Tuesday, March 17, 2020. 
 
 

END OF RFP ADDENDUM # 1 
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